
Quotes Regarding Funding for Tourism Marketing Through  
the American Rescue Plan Act 

“I’m pleased with today’s announcement of funding for tourism marketing, nonprofits and East 
Frankfort Park in Franklin County. With the prospect of increasing tourism with marketing, I 
look forward to the opportunity to welcome more people to visit Frankfort, our capital city,” said 
Rep. Daniel Fister of Versailles. 

“We are very grateful to receive these recovery funds and want to thank the Governor for his 
support in recognizing tourism as a critical industry in Kentucky. I’d also like to thank our local 
representatives for their support as well as the Kentucky Department of Tourism and the 
Kentucky Travel Industry Association,” said Robin Antenucci, executive director of the 
Frankfort/Franklin County Tourist and Convention Commission.  

 


